
We are pleased to announce that the first ELT Conference organised 

by the EFL Monitoring Board will be held on

 Friday 14th and Saturday 15th September 2012.

 The aim is to provide a forum in which to explore current trends in ELT 
and to discuss a number of subsidiary issues. 

Sessions will address such matters as:

A number of international speakers will be sharing their
 expertise during the conference. 

Participants will have the opportunity to join workshops which will be facilitated by experts in 
the ELT field. These sessions will provide teachers with materials for classroom use, 

including online learning tools. 
For further information kindly contact: efl.mb.mede@gov.mt

• Key trends in ELT today

• Teaching via the new media

• Innovative language teaching methodology

• Creativity in the classroom

• Reflective practice

• Learner-centred teaching

• Mixed ability and differentiated teaching

• Enhancing teacher education

• Learner autonomy

• The ELT professional
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